
 

 

Please join us on Thursday, August 13th for a  

PARENT FORUM 

 

 

 

PUBLIC  SCHOOLS OF  THE TARRYTOWNS  

 

 

Student Engagement in a  

Virtual Learning Environment 

Thursday, August 13th 

Available sessions:  9:00-10:00 AM or 6:00-7:00 PM 

 

We want to hear from you about: 

• Challenges with getting students motivated for online learning  

• Difficulties with keeping students engaged  

• What resources or supports would be helpful  

 

To register, please email Robin Stigell at rstigell@tufsd.org  

Online meeting information will be sent to your email address.  

 

mailto:rstigell@tufsd.org

